October 30, 2014

Morris L. Woodruff

Secretary of the Commission
Missouri Public Service Commission
P. O. Box 360

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

Re: Request Commission Approval of Sheet No. 1.87
Air Conditioning Upgrade Rebate Program

Dear Secretary Woodruff:

KCP&L seeks approval from the Missouri Public Service Commission of the enclosed
revisions to its existing Air Conditioning Upgrade Rebate tariff sheet.

The tariff sheet modifies the specific CheckME!™ protocol language to “preferred
protocols.”

Prior to filing, the Company discussed the proposed revisions with Staff.

Thank you for your consideration of the revisions to this existing tariff sheet. Please
contact me at (816) 556-2263 or carol sivils@kepl.com if you require any additional information.

Respectfully,
Carol Sivils
Regulatory Affairs
Enclosures
ce. B. lves
T. Rush
L. Liechti

Office of Public Counsel
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